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RLK NEWS  

Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

RLK Supporters 

 

Book Fair - A big thank you to all those who came 
along to support the Book Fair recently. Your 
amazing support has meant the school received 
nearly £350 worth of free books. Particular thanks 
go to all those who helped set up and run the Book 
Fair with me.   Mrs Beale 

 

Quiz Night  - A big thank you to all those who 
attended the Quiz Night last week. It was a fun-
filled evening and over £100 was raised for the 
Supporters’ funds.  

 

Next Supporters’ Meeting - The next RLK Support-
ers’ meeting will be on Thursday 19th April at 7.30 
in Mrs Beale’s classroom. Come along and see 
what we do. 

 

Our next big events include:  

Disco for Years 1 to 6 - Thursday 10th May 

Summer Fayre – Saturday 23rd June 

 

If you have any ideas for future events or would 
like to contact the RLK Supporters, you can speak 
to Mrs Beale, leave a note at the Office or email us 
at Supporters@robertlekyng.swindon.sch.uk 

Sports Relief 2018 

Last week was another busy week at RLK! Over the 
week the staff as well as the children joined in a vari-
ety of sporting events to show that there is a sport 
out there for everyone. On Tuesday, a group of 
teachers from across Swindon came to RLK to start a 
20 mile bike ride - Mrs Smith and Mr Barnett had a 
great morning exploring new cycle paths around the 
town. On Wednesday, Miss Barry took part in an aer-
obics class at Westlea and came back with lots of ide-
as for us to use. On Thursday, Mrs Barnard ran with a 
group of our children to Holy Cross to pass on the 
baton we had received from Even Swindon 
School and then the children ran at the County 
Ground with Miss Bagnall - in total the children ran 4 
miles which is a real achievement. On Friday, a group 
of teachers from across the town ran 10K from 
Westlea School - Mrs Mackinnon was lucky and 
got back before the rain started! At different times 
on Friday, we were all busy walking and running 
around the school field and then in the afternoon the 
whole school took part in a squat challenge. We think 
that there were probably lots of tired legs by the end 
of the day as everyone was giving it a really good go! 
Thanks to everyone who donated as we raised an 
impressive amount of £ 474.59  which we have do-
nated to sports relief. 

 

School holiday 

School closes at 3:15 on Thursday.  We look 

forward to seeing you back at school on Mon-

day 16th April at 8:45  
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Parent Support Adviser (PSA) sessions 

 

Sophie Brown, our PSA, is offering parents a 
chance to talk privately on Tuesday 24th April 
from 9am to 12noon. 

 

If you would like to discuss worries or concerns 
about your child, Sophie is able to offer advice 
and support.   

 

This can be related to behaviour, feel-
ings/emotions, parenting, social issues, general 
well-being and she can also help you to access 
local services which also support families.   

 

To book an appointment slot please call in to 

the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21/03/18 After school clubs acceptance letters 
(specific pupils)  

22/03/18 Term 5 breakfast club booking form 
(Specific pupils) 

26/03/18 Forest schools (Year 1) 

27/03/18 Easter basket competition 

 

Please note—you can obtain a copy 
of any letters by contacting the of-

Gate News 

 

In our last premises update we highlighted how a replacement gate will be being in-
stalled over the Easter holidays.  We are pleased to say that this is still the plan. 

The gate will be closed at the start and end of the school day with access only to staff 
and vehicles with blue badges.   Thanks for your support. 

 


